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You are invited to take part in an evaluation 

 

The Consulting Team from the Department of Justice and Community Safety (DJCS) is 
evaluating the Provisional Payments Pilot. We want to ask you about your experiences of this 
pilot, including what worked and did not work for you. Your experiences will help us decide if 

any changes are needed to the scheme. To participate you can: 

Complete a 10-minute online survey. A paper copy is available on request. 

and/or  

Participate in an interview that will take approximately one hour to complete. The interview 
will be conducted in person or over the phone depending on your availability.   

Participation is voluntary, you can decide to participate in both the survey and the interview, or you can decide to only 
participate in one (e.g., survey not interview or vice versa). We are grateful for any contribution you would like to make. 

Choosing not to participate in this evaluation will NOT affect your provisional payments.  

 

For further information and to take part please contact Hannah Paddon, Evaluation and Review 
Consultant at consulting@justice.vic.gov.au or on: (03) 8684 1548. 
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